
 
Saint Mary’s RC Primary Academy 
Ashlawn Drive 
Boston 
PE21 9PX 
T: 01205 362092 
E: enquiries@bostonstmarys.co.uk 
www.bostonstmarys.co.uk 
 

27th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Blackfriars Theatre:  Pantomime – Peter Pan 
 
The whole school are very excited to be visiting Blackfriars Theatre to watch Peter Pan on Tuesday 12th 
December 2023. 
 
We will be travelling by coach to and from the theatre.  The children will leave school at 9:30am and will return 
at approximately 12.30pm. 
 
All children will be given an ice cream during the interval.  Please note: Ice Creams are not Gluten Free and we 
cannot guarantee there are no nuts in the product so if you have any children with allergies please inform your 
child’s teacher.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £14.30 per child to meet the total cost, this includes the cost of 
the coach and entrance to the show.  This trip is normally heavily subsidised by funds raised through events 
held throughout the year, unfortunately this year, due to not having a PTA in school we are not able to 
subsidise this trip; therefore, we are asking if all parents can contribute to the cost.  We have given a deadline 
of Tuesday 31st October for all payments to be received.  We appreciate that this is a voluntary contribution, 
however, if insufficient contributions are received by this date, this visit may have to be cancelled.   
 
We have set up the option to pay for this trip online via your ParentPay account, (we cannot accept cash 
payments).   If you require assistance using your ParentPay account please contact the school office.  Should 
this present any problems please have a word with me as soon as possible.  Your support in using ParentPay will 
help the school enormously.  Did you know, you can pay any amount into ParentPay weekly/monthly to save 
for any upcoming trips/events, this is then held in your ParentPay account until you need to make a payment. 
 
Please click on the link below and complete the permission form by Tuesday 31st October, please only submit 
one form per family, thank you. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/kiGUyN1Df1 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gleed-Thornley 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/kiGUyN1Df1

